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Grove End House

150 Highgate Road

Nw5 1pd

16/11/2017  07:32:592017/5172/P OBJ Kelly Pawlyn I am concerned for the residents of Winifrede House whose objections to the installation of 

a telephone mast on the roof of their homes are being ingnored. I am also concerned about 

the proximity of the proposed masts to Acland Burghley School where my children study. 

While there are no proven dangers 

(https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/mobile-phone-safety/faqs/) the impact of increased heat 

from mobile phone masts / mobile phone usage will not be fully understood for years. ‘Do 

scientists know everything about mobile phones and health?

No, and research is continuing. Mobile phones have only been widely used for about 20 to 

30 years, so it's not possible to be so certain about the safety of long-term use.

More research on the effects of mobile phones on children is also needed, as they're known 

to be more sensitive than adults to many environmental agents, such as lead pollution and 

sunlight. Government advice is to be on the safe side and limit mobile phone use by 

children.’

Perhaps it would be prudent to listen to residents and be wary of the impact on children.
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